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MEMORANDUM FOR: Harold R. Denton, Director

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

FROM: Learned W. Barry
Controller

SUBJECT: IMPREST FUND FOR THREE MILE ISLAND

As requested in your memorandum of January 31, 1980, we have advanced $100 to
John T. Collins, Deputy Director, Three Mile Island Support. We have given
Mr. Collins the necessary procedures and documents to operate this imprest fund.

If you have any questions, please call Russell S. Price on 492-7160.
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